
Water Department Updates – May 17, 2018  
Reservoir St Water Main Replacement Contract Award 

 
 
The contract for the water main replacement on Reservoir St. has been awarded to Gravity Construction. 
They will sign the contract, Town Council will review it, and then will also be issued a notice to proceed.  
 
 


